

## Fwd: Good bye

**PSD Superintendent** <supt@pcsd.us>
To: Mara Lutomski <exec@pcsd.us>

Thu, Dec 5, 2024 at 10:14 AM

----- Forwarded message ------

Date: Thu, Dec 5, 2024 at 9:46 AM

Subject: Good bye

To: Heather Conn <a href="mailto:hconn@pcsd.us">hconn@pcsd.us</a>, PSD Superintendent <a href="mailto:supt@pcsd.us">supt@pcsd.us</a>>

## 12/5/24

Dear School Board, Superintendent, and rest of Petersburg School District Staff,

It is with great excitement that I announce I will be done working at Petersburg School District at the end of this school year. I have been very blessed to work with so many amazing people who have taught me so much throughout the years. As well as, have given me wonderful support through some very trying times in my life. It is a wonderful family that I will truly miss. However, it is time for me to blow this popsicle stand and do something else! Thank you for everything.

Sincerely, Barb Marifern

--

Barb Marifern Integrated Special Education Teacher Stedman Elementary School bmarifern@pcsd.us 877-526-7656 Ring central link https://v.ringcentral.com/join/553374412

--

MISSION: Petersburg Schools will advocate for continuous growth, promote a healthy environment, and provide diverse educational opportunities where all students achieve.

Robyn Taylor Superintendent Petersburg School District P.O. Box 289 Petersburg, AK 99833

Phone and Fax: 1-877-526-7656

E-mail: <a href="mailto:supt@pcsd.us">supt@pcsd.us</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.pcsd.us">www.pcsd.us</a>

PLEASE NOTE: This communication, including any attachment, contains information that may be confidential or privileged, and is intended solely for the entity or individual to whom it is addressed and contents may be subject to terms of the federal Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited.